
 
August 30, 2022 

 
 
 
Patrick H. Taylor Esq. 
Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. 
6 Liberty Lane West 
Hampton, NH  03842 
 
Re: DE 20-170 

Electric Delivery 
Tariff Pages: Orig pg 50-E, 50-F, 50 G, 58-A, 58-B, 58-C, 58-D, 58-E, 58-F, 58-G, 58-H 
Tariff No. 3 
Effective Date: July 1, 2022 

 
Dear Attorney Taylor: 
 

Employees of the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission have reviewed the tariff filing 
received on June 7, 2022, revised and filed on June 27, 2022, and the supporting documentation filed on 
August 5, 2022, in the above-captioned proceeding.  The PUC has received and reviewed the 
appropriate supporting documents.  The information provided was satisfactory to our review.  We 
found no issues and confirms compliance with Puc 1603 filing requirements.  A copy of this letter is 
being entered into the docket and the tariff filing will be placed in our permanent file. 

 
In accordance with the Secretarial letter issued March 17, 2020, this letter will be filed 

electronically only at this time. 
 
Please e-mail me at Susan.M.Gagne@puc.nh.gov if I can be of assistance. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Susan M. Gagne 
 
Susan M. Gagne 
Tariff Administrator 

cc: Service List 
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